
   

 
 

MARCH 1, 2022 

Absences 

 
 
If your student is going to be 
absent, please call the school 
office at (209) 953-8768. You 
can leave a message with your 
student’s name and reason for 
the absence. 

UPCOMING DATES 
 
03/03 6th to Durhan Ferry 
03/07 Early Dismissal, 1:15 pm,  
 Grades 1-6 
03/09 LUSD Board Meeting, 
 7:00 pm, PA Center 
03/11 Non Student Day 
 No School 
03/14 Early Dismissal, 1:15 pm, 
 Grades 1-6 
03/21 Early Dismissal, 1:15 pm, 
 Grades 1-6 
03/23 LUSD Board Meeting, 
 7:00 pm, Brookside 
03/28 Early Dismissal, 1:15 pm, 
 Grades 1-6 

 

 
 

SPRING has SPRUNG!  There is so 
much going on this month!  Please 
carefully review the posts on this 
flyer to stay well informed! 
 

 
 

NON-STUDENT DAY 
NO SCHOOL 

 

Friday, 3/11    

 
Don't forget to purchase your 
JRW Yearbook for $15! 
 

Order at shoobphoto.com 

today! 

 
2022-2023 Registration 

March 1st - 18th, 2022, has been designated as the New Student/ Preschool/Transitional Kindergarten/Kindergarten 
Registration period for students in grades Preschool – 8th grade.  

 
Although we will continue to take registrations after this period, students registered during this time will receive priority in 
placement.  

 
To enroll in preschool for the 2022-23 school year, your child must be 3 or 4 years old (priority goes to children who are 4 
years old or will turn 4 by Sept 1st.   
To enroll in Transitional Kindergarten, your child must turn 5 between Sept 2nd – Feb 2nd.  
To enroll in Kindergarten, your child must be 5 year old by Sept 1st.   
  
Enrollment packets for Preschool, Transitional Kindergarten and Kindergarten can be picked up from any school front 
office, the ECE Office (4811 Riverbrook Drive), the Enrollment Services Office (6225 N Harrisburg Pl, Ste B), or the 
District Office (2010 W Swain Rd) beginning March 1st.  
 
If you have any questions about preschool, please call Judy Smith (953-8731).  
If you have questions about new student, TK or Kindergarten enrollment, please call Eva Salto (953-8711).  
TK – 8th grade packets are to be returned to 6225 Harrisburg Place at the Central Enrollment. 
 

ASES ENROLLMENT 
 
Lincoln Unified School 
District provides the ASES program 
to students immediately following 
the end of the school day Monday 
- Friday until 6pm.  During priority 

enrollment period (March 1st – 

March 18th) all families must pick 
up a pre-registration form from the 
ASES program staff or school front 
office.  This form MUST be 
completed and submitted to the 
ASES program staff or your child’s 
school site front office, no later 
than Friday, March 18, 2022. ASES 
staff must receive a new pre-
registration form for every child, 
every school year.  
 

http://shoobphoto.com/
webextlink://6225%20N%20Harrisburg%20Pl,%20Ste%20B), or/

